CLASSROOM NEWS September 2025

Information

PE

Year 4 will have PE each Tuesday and Friday afternoon. Please ensure that that name-labelled PE kits, including a pair of trainers, are in school on these days. We will send PE kits home to be washed at the end of each half term.

Swimming

From February 2026, we will be attending swimming lessons at Scissett Baths on Tuesday mornings. More information will be shared closer to the time.

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC)

All Year 4 children across the country are required to complete the MTC. This will be taken in June 2025 and we will be practicing our times tables as often as possible. We ask that you please support this at home with games such as TTRockstars and Hit the Button.

More information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

<u>Achievements</u>

We will have an achievement assembly every Friday to celebrate the successes of the previous week. In this assembly we will celebrate class attendance and select two 'stars of the week.' These children will receive a certificate.

Small successes will also be celebrated at spontaneous times in the classroom and your child may bring home some 'happy mail' detailing these achievements.

Homework

In KS2, the expectation is that homework is completed each week.

In Year 4 a piece of Maths and English homework will be set on Mirodo on a Friday and should be returned by Wednesday.

Spellings will be sent home on a Friday and will be tested the following Friday.

Children can be 'supported' when completing homework but independence is encouraged. Please encourage your children to complete their homework promptly.

Notice

I hope that these notices are helpful. Please come and see me if you are unsure about anything.

Here is to another great year and thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Miss Womersley